From: Member Communications

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:59 AM

To: CMO_BoardFeedback

Subject: San Mateo County ACRE Petition to Continue Teleworking Due to COVID-19

Attachments: SMCo ACRE Teleworking Petition 111620.pdf

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear San Mateo County Board Clerk,

Please submit the attached petition to the San Mateo County Supervisors prior to their Board meeting tomorrow morning. The petition will be presented during the public comment section of the meeting.

Our San Mateo County employees deserve the right to return to work when we feel safe or when the COVID-19 pandemic ends. To ensure the safety of ourselves and of our families, we request that employees at **ACRE continue teleworking through July 2021.** We demand management makes our lives and safety a high priority. Remember, the ACRE motto is "**People First!**"

Attached are the names of the employees who filled the petition online.

Sincerely,

Katherine O'Malley and Nancy Meneses SEIU 521 Stewards



SAN MATEO COUNTY ACRE: PROTECT OUR WORKERS

Our San Mateo County employees deserve the right to return to work when we feel safe or when the COVID-19 pandemic ends. To ensure the safety of ourselves and of our families, we request that employees at **ACRE continue teleworking through July 2021**. We demand management makes our lives and safety a high priority. Remember, the ACRE motto is "**People First!**"

Below are the names of the SEIU 521 represented employees who filled the petition online

Name
David Nguyen
Donna Bomgardner
Eric Sinclair
Fatima Ghiassy
Firoozeh Forouzan
Gabriel Ronen
Ivan You
Karina Rivera
Loan Le
Matthew Suarez
Ray Rizvi
Shirley San Pedro
Steve Chan
Viet Nguyen
Edmund Whittaker
Jonathan Morales
Marvin Cheung
Rina Solis
Rocio Astoquilca
Sini Lehauli
Stephanie Yamat
Baljit Atwal
Besz De La Vega
Christine Talivaa-Aguerre
Cristina Torio
Derek Joe
Esala Gunasekera
Glenn Changtin
Irvin Alumno
Ling Ren
Luis Vera
Ignacio Barragan

Mary Hill

Sheila Arkoncel

21 represented employees
Name
Maria Padilla Perez
Mirabeau Edrada
Nancy Meneses
Paul Lee
Sims Jose
Sylvia Fu
Tran Nguyen
Aaron Pan
Adelfa Arcamo
Adrienne Angel Stoytcev
Belinda Hoodye
Cla Ro
Clara Rosado
Ernesto Boado
Fatima Rodriguez Joachin
Hayde Ag
Helen Hernandez Landaverde
Henry Salgado
Heroe Rodriguez
Janita Suresh
Jay Choothakan
Judith Bush
Judith Lopez
Karim Scarlata
Katherine Omalley
Kyle Rousseau
Leslie Rostrom
Neriveh Evangelista
Nonna Veinstein
Patrick Murphy
Praveena Kini
Robert Cerelli
Sharon Wong

Name	
Rolando Postigo	
Rosemarie Santos	
Tanya Yavari	
Tina Kapadia	
Usha Khelawan	
ris Lam	
Mark Zenni	
Minh Nguyen	
Craig Dorshkind	
Diana L	
Antonio Vega	
Carol Quan	
Chelsea Huang	
Dan Borrego	
Demetrius Carr	
Haydee Aguerre	
Holly Pause	
lames Bonnin	
Kevin Duong	
Kyla Howe	
Lawrence Xiao	
Leslie Young	
Liliya Novoselska	
Marsha Winters	
Minjieh Yu	
Reed Sutton	
Shurong Yu	
Sue Wang	
Yim Yue	
Annie Shim	
Anshu Nand	
David Quick	
Edward Lim	

Hui-Ping Liu

From: Michyle

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 8:19 AM

To: CMO_BoardFeedback

Subject: Public Comment for November 17th Board of Supervisors meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Supervisors,

I am writing regarding the County mental health pilot project to urge you to consider a well-documented and proven model for mental health emergency response called CAHOOTS. I understand you are aware of the model.

While I support your efforts to reimagine emergency mental health response, keeping the program under the police management is simply not the solution we need. This program should be housed under San Mateo County Health, working in conjunction with 911 emergency response, as Eugene, Oregon does.

Also, we understand that there is only going to be one mental health professional for each pilot city. That is not going to provide what is needed to staff a 24/7 program. Mental health crises do not fall within an 8 hour shift.

Please revise your pilot program to really give it the best chance to succeed.

Thank you, Michyle LaPedis